
Release #130 - New National Membership Contest 

Good morning everyone, 

 

Wishing all of you continued blessings during this Lenten season. 

 

This morning we posted an announcement on the CDA website about a Membership 

Drive Contest spearheaded by National Membership Chairman and National Regent-

Elect Essie Walker.  The contest begins today and will be in three segments through the 

end of this year. Cash prizes will be awarded to local courts who bring in the most 

members. 

 

We’ve also posted a sample Parish Bulletin Ad as one recruitment tool, a letter to 

reignite interest from members who haven’t been attending meetings and a Membership 

Prayer. 

 

Membership is serious business to our organization these days.  Please have a look 

and pass the information along at your convenience.  Here is a link to our CDA 

Website.   

The contest is announced at the top right of the Home Page under “Updates and 

Reminders.” 

 

Thank you, 

 
God Bless, 
 
Tom Panas 
National Public Relations Director 
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